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Comments: It is in my opinion that all trails designated for use by traditional bikes (nonmotorized, no battery,

etc....) remain for use by traditional bikes. I have seen an increase in trail use by both e-bikes and the 1 wheel

skateboard/hoverboard. This has led to damage to the trails, accidents involving the higher speeds of these

machines, and a general increase of animosity between the motorized users vs. the other trail users and forest

staff. Motorized equipment (e-bikes, hoverboards, etc...) should only use trails where other motorized equipment

is allowed (dirt bikes, 4 wheelers, etc...). The increased damage to trails is obvious as well as the increased

chance for injury. 

 


